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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
School Photographer 

 

The SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER will be visiting on Wednesday 2nd October to take individual and family 

group photos.  I hope all children will have their photograph taken – remember, you do not have to buy 

them. 

 

We will be taking photographs of family groups first of all from 8.00 a.m. – 8.50 a.m. (before the 

start of the school day) and again at 1.30 p.m. If you would like to be photographed with your 

children, please come along and bring any younger members of the family and/or grandparents – all are 

welcome.  Please book a session by completing the attached slip and give to your eldest child’s class 

teacher.  Each family in your chosen session will be photographed on a first come, first served basis. 

 

We will also be taking photographs of brothers and sisters in a group.  However, if you want your children 

photographed separately, please make sure you tell them.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

T. Smith 

Headteacher 

School Photographer – 2nd October 2019 

 

Name of eldest child  ……………………………………………………………………………….   Class  ………………………………………. 

 
We would like to have a family photograph taken. 

We would like to come along to the 8.00– 8.50 a.m. session  □ 

We would like to come along to the 1.30 p.m. session   □ 

 

 

Signed   ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………..  Parent/Carer 

 
 

  
  


